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Comments: To Whom It May Concern--I am writing in regards to the Nellie Juan-College Fiord WSA.  It is part of

the Chugach Forest Plan Revision.  As it it currently proposed, the plan is too weak.  The lands in the WSA

should be classified as "primitive" to give them the strongest wilderness protection.  It was promised to the

American people that this area would be kept as wilderness in perpetuity.  Those promises need to be honored.

Illegal use of recreational chainsaws in the WSA must also be addressed.  I support Alternative D, with the

modification of including Lake Nellie Juan plus the lands within the WSA that were bought to restore wilderness

resources after the Exxon oil spill.  Please ensure that promises that were made are kept!

Thank you--Dorothy Wolf


